
 

 

 
 
  

Department of Social Work and Social Care  
Kingston University and St George's University of London is seeking to appoint a new External 
Examiner for the BA (Hons) Working with Children and Young People (BA WWCYP) course. The 
Department is located within the Faculty of Health, Education and Social Care Sciences, which is 
a shared Faculty between Kingston University and St. George’s, University of London.  
The position will commence in September 2018 for a four year term. The Department uses the 
‘Turnitin’ software tool for assignment submission and it would be helpful if the appointee were 
willing to receive samples electronically.  
The BA WWCYP course is very well regarded by our stakeholders. We have an annual cohort of 
30 students, and all our modules include contributions from partner agencies and/or service 
users and carers. Assessment Boards take place in June and August at the Kingston Hill campus. 
External Examiners are offered quality hotel accommodation near the campus for those who 
travel from afar. Applications are invited from academics. An induction programme is available 
including an opportunity to meet the Teaching Team. For further information you may wish to 
consult the course pages below or contact Susan Watson, Course Leader  
Susan.Watson@sgul.kingston.ac.uk  
 Tel: 0208 417 5143 
https://www.kingston.ac.uk/undergraduate-course/working-with-children-young-people/  
Applications can be made via email including a CV to Susan. 
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